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From the Private Secretary 12 December 1997
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LETTER FROM NORTHERN IRELAND FAMILIES AGAINST

TELECOMMUNICATION TRANSMITTERS

You should be aware of a letter to the Prime Minister from Mrs Patricia

McMahon of Northern Ireland Families Against Telecommunication Transmitters

which we received earlier in the week (copy enclosed). This mentions a visit by

the Prime Minister to Northern Ireland next week, although it makes no mention

of specific timings, or locations. I assume you will consider the implications of

this (if any).

I am copying this letter and enclosure to Jan Polley (Cabinet Office).
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PHILIP BARTON

Ken Lindsay Esq

Northern Ireland Office
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